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Mr Graham Standen
Senior Project Manager
Transport for NSW

Level 9, 27-31 Argyle Street
PARRAMATTA NSW 2150

03/07/2020

Dear Mr Standen

Windsor Bridge Replacement Project (SSI 4951)
11 June 2020 Unexpected Find — Request to resume work

| refer to your correspondence dated 24 June 2020 and 1 July 2020 regarding the 11 June 2020
unexpected find of a remnant section of the brick barrel drain during works for the Windsor Bridge
Replacement project (the Project). | understand that you are requesting the Planning Secretary’s
approval to resume work in accordance with the Project’'s Unexpected Finds Procedure.

The Department has carefully reviewed your correspondence and the Project's revised
Archaeological Management Strategy, dated 1 July 2020 (the revised Strategy) 2020 and is satisfied
that implementation of the revised Strategy is appropriate for the resumption of works in accordance
with Step 8 of the Unexpected Finds Procedure outlined in the Project’'s approved Construction
Heritage Management Plan (CHMP), Revision 2, dated 23 October 2019.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary | approve the resumption of work in relation to the 11 June
2020 unexpected find. The revised Strategy must be implemented for the duration of these works.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Jake Shackleton, Team Leader —
Infrastructure Management on 8275 1168 or at jake.shackleton@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Evlfle -

Erica van den Honert
Director, Infrastructure Management
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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